
Kent County Board of Electrical Examiners  
October 4, 2018  

Meeting Minutes 
 

The Kent County Board of Electrical Examiners met on Thursday, October 4, 2018 at 7:30 a.m. in the 
Planning Department, County Government Center in Chestertown, Maryland.  The following members 
attended the meeting: Mike Usilton, Charles Langenfelder and Williams S Baldwin, Jr. Kent County staff 
Mike Bitting and Bryan Foreman. 

Action Items: 
 Stanley Pierzhanowski – Homeowner Test Application  
 Morris Wayne Mowbray – Homeowner Test Application  

 
Homeowner Test for Stanley Pierzhanowski and Morris Wayne Mowbray were administered to be graded 
in the November Board Meeting 
 
General Discussion: 
 
Electricians discussed moving forward with the elimination of the homeowner test.  
 
Dale Brady met with electrical board to discuss his relationship with Blue Heron and the complaint at 
211 David Drive was discussed. No action items resulted from the discussion with Dale. He ensured that 
all work performed under his license would receive his oversight moving forward.  
 
Next Meeting:   
 
There being no further business for the good of the organization, the meeting was adjourned at 8:30am. 


